
TO THE PARISIHIONERS OF  

ST FRANCIS OF ASSISI, BEDWORTH 

AND  

OUR LADY OF THE SACRED HEART, BULKINGTON  

THE PARISH TEAM  

FR MICHAEL, FR MATHEW AND SRS MARY JANE AND BEENA 

WISH YOU AND OUR FAMILIES AND LOVED ONES A VERY  

HOLY AND BLESSED CHRISTMAS  

AND A HEALTHY AND PEACEFUL NEW YEAR 2021! 

 

THIS YEAR THE CHILDREN OF OUR PRIMARY SCHOOL HAVE 

DESIGNED SEVERAL CHRISTMAS CARDS FOR OUR ENJOYMENT 

MAY I THANK THEM FOR THEIR EXCELLENT DESIGNS. GOD BLESS 

YOU ALL.  FR MICHAEL 





 

 

 





 









 



 



 



 


